Office of the Warden of Hostels

Indira Gandhi Institute of Technology, Sarang, Dhenkanal-759146
No. IGIT/WH/ ol Date: 7/09/2023
NOTICE

It has come to notice that some students have not yet reported to Akash Bhawan for their
admission in the hostel. Hence, the non reported students are advised to report to Akash Bhawan

on or before 10/09/2023, failing which their allotment will be cancelled.
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Copy to:
1. Superintendent Akash Bhawan for information.

2. Prof. in-charge of website for displaying in the institute website.



